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This term has flown by! We only have one more week until half-term. I am 

extremely proud to be the Headteacher and this week we got a message from a 

visitor that made me even prouder. Rob Howell, Head Chef at Root in Bristol, 

came in to work with Blue Area last week and sent the school the message 

below following his visit. Well done Blue Area. 

 

“It was really special for me to be able to work with the children and loved every second, I 
wish I could have sat and listened to the children’s questions all day. What an amazing 

school you have and the children were so well behaved. They are a real testimony to the 
school…” 

 
Children in Red Area this week got to see Concorde during their trip to the 

Bristol Aerospace Museum. All the children had a great time and came back 

very excited. Thank you to all parents (and Miss Turle’s mum) who came along 

to help. 

Children across the school have been practising for sports day (when it’s not 

been raining) during their PE sessions. Mr Walker will be sending all the details 

next week. Some of you have asked if parents can stay for a picnic lunch 

(weather permitting) on sports day. Parents will be able to stay and have lunch 

on the field even if their child is not racing in the afternoon. 

 

 

http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary  

Tuesday 24th May – Blue/Green Area cinema trip 
Friday 27th May – School Council planting tree for Jubilee  
Friday 27th May – End of term 5  
Monday 6th June – School open for Term 6  
Monday 6th June – Non-school uniform day (red/white/blue) 
Tuesday 7th – 10th  - Year 1 Phonics Screening  
Tuesday 7th – 20th – Year 4 Multiplication Check    
Monday 20th June – School Closed INSET 
Thursday 16th June – Sports Day  
Tuesday 19th July PM – Blue Area String Concert  
Wednesday 20th July @ 2pm – Year 6 Leavers assembly  
Thursday 21st July – Last day of term 
 
New dates are added to the school calendar page on the school website on a regular basis.  
 
 
 
 

Discounted Uniform 

We have moved uniform supplier and I know that many of you have mentioned that you are happy with 

the service you have received. Information on our new supplier, Price and Buckland, can be found later 

in the newsletters. Monkhouse, our old supplier, is selling off their remaining stock at a reduced price. 

So when it’s gone, It’s gone.    

https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10&pid=3&viewid=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Celebrations 

On Monday, June 6th, we will celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. It will be a non-uniform day and 

the theme is RED, WHITE AND BLUE. If children have union jack flags, they can bring them to 

school. In the morning, the children will be doing lots of art activities and creating a whole 

school piece of art for the entrance. In the afternoon, the children will have cake and juice on 

the field, followed by organised games and play. 



 
Sports Report 

Year 4/5 Friendly Football Match 

 
A chance for a new-look team to have a chance to gel on the football pitch happened to 
coincide with some glorious weather. Barrs Court took an early lead with a headed goal 
from a corner and a little while later scored two more to move into a 3-goal lead. The 
Park pulled one back to reduce the deficit to 3-1 at half time. In the second half, Barrs 

Court controlled the game well and scored two more to finish the game as 5-1 winners. 
Well done everyone. 

Player of the match: Sam 
 

The Year 5 Kabaddi 

 

The Year 5 Kabaddi Team took part in the CSET tournament, playing brilliantly as a unit. 

We won 4 and lost 1 match, finishing as runners-up, narrowly missing out on top spot on 

our head-to-head record. Well done Team Barrs Court! 

Red Area Football 

 

Team Barrs Court hosted a Red Area football tournament tonight.  We managed to wait 
out the weather and got the games played.  Some great team play, joy and respect was 

evident at all times.  Well done everyone who took part and thank you for so much 
support. 

 

 



 

 



 



 


